
From: Barry Kade [mailto:barrykade@hush.com]  
Sent: Saturday, February 20, 2016 8:09 PM 
To: Mishaan, Jessica <Jessica.Mishaan@vermont.gov> 
Subject: RE: Public Records Request 

 
Please pass this on to Sarah London 
 
Dear Ms. London, 
    I was starting to frame my appeal, but upon re-reading the response I realize that I do not understand 
it. 
I made two requests. It is unclear to me whether the records that are "policy and legal advice between 
the Secretary of the Agency of Human Services and general counsel, as well as weekly reports 
from AHS Commissioners and the Secretary of AHS to the Governor" are responsive to the first 
or second request. Was there a list of records responsive to the first request that was meant to 
be included, but was not? 
    It would probably be best if each request was addressed in a clearly separate paragraph. 
    Thank you. 
Barry Kade 
 


